
 

 Be sure to check the PTO webpage for information on upcoming events! 

 

Cougar e-BLAST 

Friendly Reminders . . . 
 

Monday, November 15th     

• Board of Education Meeting, 6:00pm, District Office Boardroom 

Wednesday, November 24th – Friday, November 26th    

• No School – Thanksgiving Break 

Monday, November 29th  

• PTO Meeting - 6:00pm in the CT Library 

 

Veterans Day Celebration 

Our Veterans Day celebration was a bit different this year, but we were able to carry out a 

few of our favorite traditions. A special Thank You to Mr. & Mrs. Hughes for our beautiful 

annual American flag display. It’s such a nice way to show our appreciation for Veterans. 

Another great day to be a Country Trails Cougar!  
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CCUSD #301, Burlington, Illinois, Disposal of Records 

Central Community Unit School District 301 will destroy student temporary records from the 

graduating class of 2016.  If a parent or student wants those records, they should call the 

Central High School Registrar's office at 847-464-6034 prior to Dec. 17, 2021. 

    

D301’s Digital Bulletin Board – Check it out! 

In an effort to make communication more efficient and effective, we have created a 

Digital Bulletin Board page on the district website where we will post all approved flyers 

that, in the past, would have been sent to you in your e-BLASTs and newsletters. All flyers 

must receive Superintendent approval in order to be posted on our bulletin board. Please 

send posting requests to pam.israelson@central301.net. 

This page is found under the Communications button on any of the district websites. 

Please use this link to that page (central301.net/digital-bulletin-board/).  

 

 

Thanksgiving is a wonderful time to think about all the things we are 

truly thankful for, a time to reflect and express our gratitude and 

appreciation to family and friends.  

From our Country Trails Family to yours, we hope you enjoy your 

time together and have a wonderful and safe Thanksgiving! 
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